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Dear Parents and Friends of the School 

 

Spring Concert in honour of Mrs Robinson – in the Centenary Hall  

7:00pm Thursday 22nd March  

 

You are cordially invited to attend our Spring Concert in honour of Mrs Robinson, at 7:00pm 

on Thursday 22nd March in the Centenary Hall.  

 

The programme includes items by the Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School Choir, Chamber 

Choir, Wind Orchestra, Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School Melody Makers, Crescendo Chorus, 

along with many of our other ensembles and soloists. 

 

Tickets can be obtained from the Box Office by completing and returning the reply slip 

below. 

 

Your support will be greatly appreciated by all and we look forward to seeing you at the 

concert. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

                                                      
 

Miss J Tyndall                                             Mr S Newlove 

First Deputy Headmistress                       Director of Music 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Reply slip-Please return to Box Office at MTGS in an envelope marked ‘Spring Concert’  

 

Spring Concert in honour of Mrs Robinson-in the Centenary Hall 

7:00pm Thursday 22nd March 

 

Name…………………………………….    Form …………………………. 

 

Or Address…………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

I / We would like to collect the ticket / tickets on the evening (please indicate)     

 

Please supply   ………… tickets  

 

Signature ………………………………………Date………………………………. 

 

http://www.merchanttaylors.com/

